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February 19, 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

In an effort to improve the safety and security of our students, Nippersink School District 2 has 

installed new security entrance systems in all three schools.  All three buildings exterior doors 

will now be locked to all visitors during the school day.  All visitors will now be required to 

“buzz in” before being allowed to enter the buildings.  Each building entrance is now equipped 

with a video/audio system. Visitors will be required to buzz the main office staff and then state 

their name and purpose for their visit.  Once approved, visitors will then be allowed entry into 

the main office only.  We anticipate additional security systems in the future and we ask for your 

patience and understanding as we put these new procedures into place.  If you should have any 

questions please contact your building principal.   

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Augustyn 

Principal 

Richmond Grade School  

 

 
 

 

 


